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ADJUSTMENT

Southbound 811 Service Diversion
Saturday, 27 September — Sunday, 12" October 2025

Due to council working on the road, buses will be diverted via Vernon St
Mittagong. Passengers waiting for buses at Tyndall St must walk to
Vernon St.

@ Contact our office or visit our website for further information
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